
Eat an Ice Cream  for Palestine 
Saturday, October 9, 2021 

Ben and Jerry store 

    159 Temple Street, New Haven 

At 1 p.m. 

They even have vegan flavors.  See benjerry.com/newhaven 

You might have heard that Ben and Jerrys has announced 

they will not renew  a contract  that allows their ice cream 

to be sold on the West Bank because it is at odds  with 

their values.   It’s a good first step.  Hopefully they’ll fully 

respond to the Palestinian call and stop producing and 

selling in all Israel. 

 

Do your part for human rights.  Buy an ice cream on Oct 9 

at the B&J store, get photographed holding a cone and 

afterwards walk one block to the New Haven Green 

where we’ll gather informally to talk about Palestine and 

how we can revive the protest spirit of this past May. 

Sponsored by the International Work Group  

                             of Central CT 

           Democratic Socialists of America 


